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Stephen Hennebry,
Antinozzi Associates

Bridgeport, CT Antinozzi Associates has hired Stephen Hennebry, AIA, NCARB. Hennebry joined
the team of architects and interior designers and has already provided much needed support to the
firm. He comes to the company from New Haven where he was previously working on several
government funded housing projects for Paul Bailey Architect, and he has prior experience in
Fairfield County working on residential and commercial projects for J.A. Jamieson Architects in
Weston.

With over 20 years in the field, Hennebry has been a welcome addition to the firm, especially with
his residential design experience. Antinozzi Associates has several on-call relationships with
housing authorities around the state and Hennebry contributes his expertise in that area. He studied
architecture at Syracuse University and has completed several notable multi- million dollar projects
in New Britain, Brookfield, New Haven, Newington, and Westport.

For over 60 years, Antinozzi Associates has designed educational, municipal, corporate, and
mixed-use facilities, all the while maintaining long-term relationships with the clients and
communities they serve. The firm also has a branch office in Norwalk.
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